
 

Buenos Aires, May 11th 2023 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

In reference to the communication "A" 7746 "published on 04/20/2023 by the 
Central Bank of the Argentine Republic, which introduces new regulations to access 
the exchange market, we find ourselves in the necessity to modify our payment 
modality in Argentina. 

 

As from May 19, 2023, all import confirmed shipments to Argentina will only accept 
payments at origin (prepaid modality). 

 

Kind regards, 

Hapag-Lloyd AG 
Argentina Office 
Hapag-Lloyd AG 
Hapag Lloyd Argentina S.R.L. 
Tel.: 5355-5700  

 

Keep in touch 
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